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Genesis 8:22 

"While the earth remains, seed time and 
harvest, And cold and heat, And summer and 
winter, And day and night Shall not cease."
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Search Committee 
Update

The Search Committee continues to meet and 
reÞne the questions we will use in preliminary 
and in-depth interviews. We conducted a practice 
interview with the help of Kathy Corley and made 
adjustment to our preliminary set of questions. 
We still have much work to do with our in-depth 
questions, but at our next meeting we will Þnalize 
them. The news from the Diocese is that when 
our Bishop-elect reviews and approves the 
candidates, the slate will be forwarded to us. We 
are also researching the technology that will be 
used to interview the candidates.

Looking ahead to November Ð weÕll 
celebrate All SaintsÕ Day on 
November 6th, the Þrst Sunday in the 
month. Bring in pictures of those you 
wish to honor and weÕll place them 
before the altar and remember them 
in our prayers.

All SaintsÕ Day

We will bid a fond farewell to 
Bishop Skip and Bonnie 
Adams with Holy Eucharist followed 
by a festive luncheon program and 
presentations. 

Register online by October 3rd. 

Where:  The OnCenter Convention 
Center, 800 South State Street, 
Syracuse, NY 13202 

When:  Saturday, October 22, 2016 
from 11:00 p.m. to 2:30 p.m. 

What:  Morning Eucharist followed by 
luncheon program and presentations. 
The luncheon is ticketed ($24 per 
person). There is no cost to attend 
the Eucharist, but please register.

mailto:slcsec2@verizon.net
http://www.stlukescamillus.com
mailto:slcsec2@verizon.net
http://www.stlukescamillus.com
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October is a changeable month Ð the leaves on the trees are 
beginning their color changes, the air begins to get crisp and 
cool, and sometimes, before the month is out, we see our Þrst 
snowßakes! This year brings political changes (with elections not 
soon enough for me) and changes within our diocese and 
parish. Bishop SkipÕs retirement party with Eucharist and 
Luncheon following, will be held at the Oncenter on October 
22nd (donÕt forget to RSVP through the diocesan website.) The 
following week, weÕre all invited to pre-convention meetings with 
our Bishop-Elect, DeDe Duncan-Probe. The closest to St. LukeÕs 
will be held on Thursday, October 27th, at St. James, 
Skaneateles, at 7 pm.

WeÕre hoping that by the end of October, our Bishop-Elect will send a list of Rector Candidates to 
our Search Committee. WeÕd hoped those names would be turned over in September, but the 
schedule has been pushed back to allow our new bishop to be involved in the hiring of clergy who will 
now report to her. So your search process will be delayed by about a month Ð but not to worry Ð IÕm 
around until your new rector is ready to move in!

And donÕt forget Ð weÕll bless animals in honor of St. Francis the Þrst Sunday in October.! Come, 
bring your four-legged and two-legged friends and neighbors for a blessing and treats!

WeÕll be cheering Sherry Brescia through her marathon run on October 9th Ð sheÕs running for 
Central New York Autism, weÕre supporting her with pledges and her own company will match our 
donations, up to $3000. DonÕt forget to turn your pledge card in.! Run, Sherry, run!

WeÕll honor our Patron Saint Luke on the 16th of the month (his Feast Day is technically October 
18th). The 16th is the third Sunday of the month, a Healing Prayer Sunday, so wonderfully appropriate 
to remember our Physician/Saint that day.

WeÕve a very busy, changeable month ahead, full of many good things. !

ÒRemember in the midst of all this, that grace abounds and love is the 
truest word of all.Ó !Dr. Serene Jones, President of Union Theological 
Seminary, NYC.

Kathy+

Change is in the airÉ
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As we approach late fall and the holiday season itÕs time to think about our neighbors 
in need. Food pantries are experiencing greater demand and more people are 
experiencing food insecurity. LetÕs help ease some food anxiety by generously 
supporting the Thanksgiving Food Drive. The items we donate will assist St. CharlesÕ 
Food Pantry as they provide food to the families they serve in the Camillus, 
Fairmount, Westvale and Solvay areas. Monetary donations will go toward the 
purchase of gift cards for ham and turkey or food to meet special dietary needs. 
Please mark your monetary donations ÓFood DriveÓ so our counters know how to 
earmark the donation. The food drive will begin on Sunday, October 16, 2016 and run 
through Sunday, November 13, 2016.

Food donation suggestions:
!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!October 16
!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!Sauce and pasta
!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!October 23
!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!Peanut butter and Jelly
!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!October 30
!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!Canned fruit and soup
!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!November 6
!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!Canned vegetables and Quick Bread
!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!November 13
!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!Oatmeal and cereal

The Mitten Tree  will go up on the Þrst Sunday of the 
Food Drive. It seems early to think about cold weather 
gear, but we run these programs concurrently and 
donate the Mitten Tree items to the Food Pantry along 
with the food items. This allows for distribution of these 
items before the winter cold arrives.
Thank all of you for your continued support.

The Outreach Committee

\ Thanksgiving Food Drive and Mitten Tree
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On a beautiful September 11th fall day, Jim Nighingale, a parishioner at St. LukeÕs, held a 
golf tournament at Camillus Country Club to raise money for the CNY Autism Society. With 
donations from the congregation St. LukeÕs sponsored a hole for the event. Danielle Halpin 
and Bob Shafter participated in the outing.

GolÞng to BeneÞt the CNY Autism Society

Exhibiting at the NYS Fair this year, Autumn 
Reßections  won 3rd place for handing quilting 
and medium size wall quilts. Poppies and 
Butteries  received honorable mention for
smaller wall quilts. This was an original design.

Congratulations to Kathleen Hart-Zavoli
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Fall Greetings from the Wardens 
How is it possible that Fall is upon us! That said, St. LukeÕs will be a very busy parish this 

Fall!

Our Rector Search is proceeding well, thanks to our search committee. They have been 
working very hard this summer on developing and publicizing our Parish ProÞle. We believe 
they are currently developing their interviewing process. Please keep the search committee 
in prayer as they go about the business of this difÞcult and important work!

We will be hosting a Harvest Dinner and Silent Auction on Saturday, November 5th. This will 
be a major fundraiser that will support our outreach programs, as well as other ministries 
here at St. LukeÕs. Tickets are $10.00 for adults and $5.00 for children under 12. For your 
dining pleasure, we are serving a Roast Pork dinner with all the trimmings, including 
scrumptious desserts! Please get the word out to friends, neighbors and relatives, as we 
hope to have an awesome turnout! Feel free to bring your own wine to accompany what is 
sure tobe a delicious dinner!

We need items for the Silent Auction. Suggestions include, but are not limited to, gift 
baskets, craft items such as quilts and afghans, and anything else you think would make a 
good silent auction item. Please contact Bambi Carkey at 487-3977 if you have item(s) for 
auction. We also will have a sign-up list at church.

We also have another fundraising opportunity to beneÞt our community and our church! Our 
own Sherry Brescia is running in the 6th annual Empire State Marathon on October 9th. The 
race starts and ends at NBT and the course circles around Onondaga Lake. Sherry has 
graciously decided to turn her run into a fundraiser that will beneÞt the CNY Autism Society 
and St. LukeÕs Church. This is how it works. Make your pledge to beneÞt the CNY Autism 
Society and SherryÕs holistic health company will match the churchÕs pledges up to $3,000. 
Sherry says she is doing this to support the church that she loves, and to give thanks to God 
for her many blessings. Many thanks to Sherry, as she is indeed a blessing to St. LukeÕs.

ChristÕs Peace to all!

Jerry Wright, Warden, Bambi Carkey, Warden
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THANKS & PRAYERS
october

We Ask Your Thoughts & Prayers for... 
Christine, Elizabeth, Peter, Ann, Richard Swift, and Ryan 
Billie 

(Note: Call the church office to add anyone to our Sunday prayer list. 
However, the name will stay on for only one month. You must call each 
month to have the name put back on the list.) 

Happy Birthday 
4            Elizabeth Young 
9            Peta Long 
11          Eileen Robertson 
15          Audrey Kerswell 
20          Debbie Pierson 

22          Sandy Vitagliano 
25          Pat Smarzo 
28          Kathleen Redmore 
29          Frances Warren 

  Also Members of the Armed Forces: 
Note: We will continue to pray for our loved ones serving in the 
military, but only for those who are deployed in harm's way. Please 
call the church office to submit a name.) 

Sympathy
Our heartfelt sympathy to Barbara Greene and 
her family on the death of her beloved 
husband, Mike.! Give rest, O Christ to your 
servant with your saints, where sorrow and 
pain are no more neither sighing but life 
everlasting.

Daily Prayer
Lord, time is so precious.  Time to heal and be healed, time to sort myself out, to understand, to get it all 
together, to see your hand.  Where does each day go?  So fast, like a mountain stream, so past, like a distant 
dream, so lost, before we know, so time seems to ßow.  So thereÕs no time to be lost, I start here, this very 
moment, I begin my prayer for healing here and now.  I lay the foundations with renewed heart as stone by 
stone a wall is laid, so prayer by prayer my hope is made for a fresh start with you, Lord.  Amen
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A vibrant community bringing all to GodÕs healing embrace.

Mark Your Calendar for our 
Harvest Dinner and Silent Auction November 5th


